
Mental Well-Being Policy Reinforcement 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering a supportive workplace, we would like to 

reinforce our Mental Well-Being Policy. Our aim is to promote a positive working environment 

where mental health is prioritized. 

We encourage all employees to make use of the resources available, including counseling 

services, mental health days, and workshops aimed at improving overall well-being. Remember, 

it's essential to take care of your mental health just as much as your physical health. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to your manager or the HR department should you have any 

questions or need assistance regarding mental health resources. 

Thank you for your commitment to maintaining a healthy work culture. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


